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Developer Review Panel work plan and stakeholder 

engagement plan released 

 

Purpose 
To advise that the Developer Review Panel (the Panel) has published its work plan and stakeholder 

engagement plan, in accordance with its Terms of Reference.  

Background 
The Panel has been appointed under the Queensland Building and Construction Commission Act 

1991 to conduct a review of the role of developers in the building and construction industry.  

The review follows a recommendation by the Parliamentary Transport and Public Works Committee 

that consideration be given to developers’ financial and operational capacity, ethical behaviour, and 

work practices. 

The Panel will: 

• advance the work already done by the Queensland Government to support security of 

payment in the building and construction industry 

• consider the impact developers have on the quality and safety of design, construction and 

certification of buildings and other work practices. 

Governance documents 
In accordance with the Terms of Reference for the review, the Panel has developed governance 

documentation, including a work plan and a stakeholder engagement plan. These plans will assist the 

Panel in delivering its report and recommendations to the Queensland Government. 

The Panel’s work plan sets out the key areas of focus for the review and provides a timeline for the 

Panel’s activities. The Panel’s stakeholder engagement plan seeks to ensure that all interested 

industry and community stakeholders have the opportunity to contribute to the review.  

To view these documents, visit the Department of Energy and Public Works’ website.  

More information 
For further information about the review, including the Terms of Reference, or to sign up to the mailing 

list, visit the Department of Energy and Public Works’ website. 

Contact us 
Developer Review Panel 

Email: developerreview@epw.qld.gov.au  

If you have not received this newsflash directly from Building Policy, you can subscribe via 

bcqnewsflash@qld.gov.au 

https://www.epw.qld.gov.au/about/initiatives/review-developers-building
https://www.epw.qld.gov.au/about/initiatives/review-developers-building
mailto:developerreview@epw.qld.gov.au
mailto:bcqnewsflash@qld.gov.au
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DISCLAIMER: The information contained in this Newsflash is provided by the Queensland Government, through the 

Department of Energy and Public Works (‘the department’) as an information source only. The information is general in nature 

and the department makes no statements, representations, or warranties about the accuracy, quality, reliability, adequacy or 

completeness of any information contained in this Newsflash. It is not to be relied on as a substitute for consulting the relevant 

legislation or for obtaining appropriate professional advice relevant to your particular circumstances. The department disclaims 

all responsibility and all liability (including without limitation, liability in negligence) for all expenses, losses, damages and costs 

(including consequential or indirect loss or damage or loss of profits) you might incur as a result of the information being 

inaccurate, inadequate or incomplete in any way, and for any reason. 


